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Our meeting this week on Wednesday, September 29, 2021
Will be at Richfield High School Board Room. The time
is changed to meet at 7:30 AM.  The best entry to use is
the door facing 70th Street, just east of Harriet Ave.

The best parking area is the lot on the south side of the
school between the high school and Central School.

A tour of the newly remodeled school is slated to be part of
the meeting.

Last week we met indoors at Local Roots.
Our member Stephanie Mockobee & Pat Dale led a
discussion about how to improve our club.
Points discussed were:

●Saving the history of our club.
●What does our future look like.
●How can we become more diverse.
●How can we expose more people to Optimism.

Text your thoughts & ideas to Stephanie at 317-728-5841

Dianne Rappe gave us the good news that Tom Rappe is due
to come home from rehab on Sep 23.

Congrats to Steve Lindgren & wife on 13 years of marriage.
Another welcome to guest Dina Partida.


